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28 May 2014

To Whom it may Concern,

Laing O'Rourke has been using CCG glands in industrial projects in Australia for 10-15 yrs
now. We first moved to CCG because of the encapsulated cone technology; allowing the
gland to be unscrewed without losing the parts of the gland. At the end of a project you didn't
have to throw out all of the glands with missing cones, as with other gland manufactures.

A considerable cost saving on larger projects.

With Laing O'Rourkes involvement with the Oil and Gas industry, we continue to use CCG
glands with an emphasis on the E1EX series including QuickstopEXx resin injection barrier
glands.

Our guys like to use the resin injection process as it gives them a confidence that a 100%
barrier is created; increasing the safety of the installation as well as how easy the resin is to
install and use. This keeps our downtime to a minimum, maintains an efficient workforce,
minimising potential lost man hours.

A good outcome for all parties.

Regards

Mark Catlow

Electrical Superintendant
0409 596 349



